
Deputation progress 
It’s been a blessed number of weeks since our last update. By God’s 
grace, we were able to participate in five different missions 

conferences in Ohio and Michigan, as well as present our ministry in 
several other churches. Five more churches have began supporting our 

ministry. 36% of our needed monthly support has been committed, and 

we are excited to see God’s hand at work in 2016. Thank you for your 
prayers for us as we continue to traverse the road the Lord has set 

before us.  

Prayer requests and praises 
God’s people have been a tremendous help to us along our way. From 

the pastors, to the members, as well as other missionary families we meet, these new friends and 
partners in the ministry have supplied a great deal of encouragement. Pray that the Lord would use us to 

be a blessing to the churches we are with. Pray that souls who do not know Christ as Savior would be led 

to Him, and that those who do would be edified and strengthened in the faith. 

Looking ahead 
The Summer months consist of some more distant trips for us. We will 

be in Arkansas, Texas,, Illinois, and Wisconsin, as well as the states 
immediately surrounding Ohio. Prayers for health and safety are 

always appreciated. Although there is still much work to do, we praise 
the Lord for the progress He has allowed us to see thus far! Joe 

Nuxhall was a famous pitcher-turned-radio-broadcaster for the 

Cincinnati Reds. His signature sign-off line was "This is the old left-
hander, rounding third and heading for home.” On the deputation scale, 

we’re somewhere between first and second base. Please pray with us that we’d be “rounding third” by 
the end of the year!
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